
From: Linda Ordway [mailto:lindao@cnbankpa.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 9:27 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment pursuant to 
12 CFR Part 327 
 
Linda Ordway 
Branch Manager, Assistant Vice Pres. 
First State Bank 
6250 County Rd. 64 
Hornell, NY 14843-9278 
 
 
March 6, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
I am writing with concerns for the FDIC proposal levy to a special  
emergency 20-basis point to recapitalize the Deposit Insurance Fund.  Do  
you realize how much this will affect out communities, employees and  
shareholders?????  I am NOT for this proposal at all and please take the  
time to revisit this proposal. 
 
Thank-you 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Linda Ordway 
607-324-4081 
Branch Manager, Assistant Vice Pres. 
First State Bank 
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